
Telemedicine Appointment Feedback Request 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

Thank you for choosing [Clinic/Doctor's Name] for your recent telemedicine appointment on 

[Date]. We hope you found the experience convenient and helpful. 

Your feedback is invaluable to us as we strive to improve our services. We would appreciate it if 

you could take a moment to share your thoughts regarding your appointment. Please consider the 

following questions: 

• How would you rate your overall experience? 

• Was the technology easy to use? 

• Did the provider address your concerns effectively? 

• What improvements would you suggest? 

Please reply to this email with your feedback or fill out our feedback form at [Link to Feedback 

Form]. 

Thank you for your time and assistance! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Clinic/Practice Name] 

[Contact Information] 


